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I've been riding responsibly for 20 years and have always felt lane splitting at low 

speeds should be legal. The ability to pass through stopped traffic would generate 

interest in motorcycle usage in the metro area, which would lead to reduced 

congestion, emissions, and frustration for all Portland residents. 

 

Thank you and please support SB422! 


